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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST: 

 

• Office messages 

• Coming Attractions 

• Bingo for Books 

• P/T Conferences 

• Drop Off and Pick Up             

• Climate Survey Permission form 

• Parent Workshop 

• Spelling Bee 

• Winter Gear 

 

 

 

K e n a i  P e n i n s u l a  B o r o u g h  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  

Principal:  Jason Williams  

https://kpbsd.org/schools/redoubt/ 

 

 

BINGO FOR BOOKS! 
 

January 30th 

6:00-7:30 PM 

Free Books  

Free Drinks 

And Lots of Fun! 

 

Opened to all Redoubt staff, students, parents and family members.  

 

Good luck to all our 4-6 graders  

during their Spelling Bee on  

January 31st.  

 
Here are our Spelling Bee class winders 
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Redoubt  El ement ar y st udent s al ways t r y t o be :  Responsi bl e,  Respect f ul ,  Saf e and Ki nd 



Student Messages/Absences 
Dear Redoubt Parents, 

ALL parents must call or email the office with student messages or to excuse their child from school.  Please do not Dojo 

your teacher regarding messages or absences.  All information must go through the office.  We try very hard to keep 

everyone safe and going home according to everyone’s plans.  When the office is unaware of changes in plans, it 
makes it difficult at the end of the day for dismissal.  

If calling after 2:45, please leave a message as all calls go to voicemail.  

 

Please visit Redoubt Elementary’s School Blog  or Facebook page for current happenings. 

COMING ATTRACTIONS! 
 

Book Fair 

One School One Book 

 

We are going to be having a lot of fun activities for students and parents coming soon!  Stay tuned for more information. 

 

PARENT WORKSHOP 

Thursdays in January and February 

Redoubt’s Library from 5:30-7:00 pm    

Must RSVP Mrs. Oberts for information.  907-260-4300 

 

Complete  

Registration. 

Space is 

Limited. 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

February 15th & 16th 

 

Our February P/T conference forms have been sent home with the time  

of your child’s scheduled conference. 

Most times have been carried over from the fall conference times for your convenience.   

Please contact your child’s teacher if your time does not work out.  

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Survey 

 Administration Release Form 2023-2024 

 

If you have a child in grades 3-6 they will be bringing home a 
 survey form from KPBSD. 

 
This form is for the permission to take the “Climate and Mindset Survey”.  
Please check Yes or No and sign, then have your child return it to school. 

 

Parents, as you know, the weather outside has been bitter cold.  

We have had inside recess a few days this week due to the below 

zero temperatures. Please make sure your child comes to school 

with a winter coat, hat, gloves, pants and boots. 

If an emergency arises and we need to be outside for a time, we 

would hope our students would have their winter gear.   

We see many kids coming to school with only a   

a sweatshirt for a coat. 

Please help us keep your child safe in these extreme temperatures. 

https://kpbsd.org/schools/redoubt/
https://www.facebook.com/RedoubtElementary

